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Diane Sarkies- North West Rail link EIS 2 Submission - Application Number SSI-5414 -
Objection to proposed plans

From:  Carme Breen <Carmel.Breen@ipac.com.au>

To: "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 7/11/2012 11:50 AM

Subject: North West Rail link EIS 2 Submission - Application Number SSI-5414 - Objection to
proposed plans

CC: Peter Breen <peter.breen@sampfordix|.com.au>

Attention: Director, Infrastructure Projects

| wish to load an objection to the proposed changes effecting the operation of the Northern and Macquarie
Park train lines as part of the current North-West link proposal. The North West link could proceed without
affecting commuters on the Northern and Macquarie Lines if the interchange was at Epping rather than
Chatswood. This would allow the Macquarie Park Line to remain as a public railway line, with the current
fare structure.

| strongly object to the proposed changes, which will impact all commuters on all lines to the north.
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